
Matilda Sanders 1- ir’ 
From: Chuck Schneider [CSchneider@cmctelecom.net] 

Sent: 
To : Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: FPSC 3-1 5-06.doc 

Wednesday, March 15,2006 10:43 AM 

intrastate Switched Access Charge Reduction 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Attached is a letter from CMC Telecom, Inc. in response to Commission letters dated August 9, 2005 and January 13, 2006 RE: 
the above subject. 

Best regards, 
Chuck Schneider 
VP - Business Operations 
CMC Telecom, Inc. 
PH: 248-896-5310 
FX: 248-668-281 2 
Email : csch-n-ej&el@cm.ctelecpm .net 
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A 

March 15,2006 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Florida Public Service Commission letters dated August 9, 2005 and January 13, 
2006 regarding Intrastate Switched Access Charge Reductions 

VIA EMAIL: fi lings@,psc .state. f l  .us 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

T h s  letter is in response to Commission letters dated August 9, 2005 and January 13, 
2006 regarding the reduction in intrastate switched access charges. Please accept this 
letter as official notification from CMC Telecom, Inc. that its switch access expense 
would be reduced less than $100 per month by such reductions contained within the 
letters thus CMC Telecom, Inc. would not be obligated to flow through its reduction. 

Should you need to contact me further regarding this matter I can be reached on (248) 
668-2800 or via email at cschneider@,cmcteleconi.net. 

Best regards, 

Chuck Schneider 
VP - Business Operations 


